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As a resident of Saint Paul and a Professional Transportation Planner, I want to express my
support for the elimination of parking requirements. This is a long time coming. City
Government should be continuously seeking to reduce prescriptive approaches to zoning and
land use that undermine community goals. By utilizing market approaches we can reduce the
negative externalities caused by transportation. E.g. Free, subsidized, and non supply/demand
pricing of parking. 
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